
 
 
 
    
   

 
 

Newaygo Public Schools is looking for a 4th Grade Teacher for the 2024-2025 school year. We 

strive to hire individuals who are determined to see all students succeed, possess Newaygo Public 
Schools’ core values and are dedicated to providing every student with an enriched academic 
foundation in a safe environment. 
 
Qualifications: 

 Valid Elementary Teaching Certification 

 Ability to relate positively with young children, parents and staff 

 Ability to create engaging and collaborative learning culture in the classroom 

 Motivated, enthusiastic, positive attitude. 

 Passion for kids and learning 
 

What We Offer 
We offer a competitive salary and a variety of benefits including, but not limited to: health insurance, 
vision, dental, short and long-term disability plans, life insurance, and retirement plans. 
 
Why People Stay 
Great relationships built on collaboration and communication shared by all staff members, students and 
parents which makes for a successful team and a great work experience. Our small town feel and 
inviting community will make you feel right at home here in Newaygo.  
 
NPS Core Values 
Excellence, Integrity, Respect, Responsibility, Safety and Compassion 
 
Anyone interested in being considered for this position should apply in person or by email to Mr. Andy 
Cox, Principal, Newaygo Elementary School, at acox@newaygo.net.   
 
Date Posted:  March 26, 2024  
(Internally Posted on March 8, 2024) 
 
*Please refer to the Vacancies and Promotions section, Article 8 (page 9) of the Teacher Union Contract 
located on the district website. 
 
 

 
 
Ben Gilpin, Superintendent 
Newaygo Public Schools 
 
Newaygo Public Schools does not discriminate on the basis of race, sex, age, color, national origin, religion, disability, or any other 
protected characteristics in its education programs, activities, admissions, or employment policies, as required in Title IX of the 
1972 Education Amendments, Executive Order 11246, as amended, Section 799A and 845 of the Public Health Act, Title VII of the 
Civil Rights Act of 1964, and the Equal Pay Act. 

Administration Office 

360 S. Mill St., P.O. Box 820, Newaygo, MI 49337 

(231) 652-6984   www.newaygo.net 

 


